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Comments: Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on the Kootenai winter travel plan scoping

documents. I really appreciate that the public was provided the opportunity to see the information. 

 

Please allow snowmobiling in as many areas as possible. There is room for all of us, including wildlife, to thrive

during the winter months. Riders are good people. We raise our kids to respect our public lands. Let us make

memories with our kids with a snowmobile. We have the landscape and wildlife in our best interests.  Thank you

for allowing winter vehicle use. Matt


